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NEVADA COUNTY BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

BOARD AGENDA MEMO 
 
 
MEETING DATE: September 13, 2022 
 
TO: Board of Supervisors 
 
FROM: District II Supervisor, Ed Scofield 
 
SUBJECT: Resolution proclaiming September 23, 2022 as Native American Day in 

Nevada County  
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: Adopt the attached Resolution  
 
FUNDING: N/A 
 
BACKGROUND:  On February 10, 2022 Assembly Member James Ramos, co-sponsored 
by Assembly Member Megan Dahle, introduced Assembly Concurrent Resolution 137 
promoting California Native American Day and the California Indian Cultural Awareness 
Conference. Currently the resolution is being considered and expected to pass the Senate 
Rules Committee. The historical and cultural significance to our region and California 
cannot be underestimated. Most recently, the Board of Supervisors adopted Resolution 20-
533 on December 15, 2020 recognizing the Nevada City Rancheria Tribe’s historical, 
cultural and continued significance to Nevada County and supporting the restoration of 
Federal recognition of the Nevada City Rancheria Tribe. Additionally, the County’s Value 
Statement on equity and inclusion highlights the importance to embrace collective 
responsibility and take actions that uphold racial and social equity. 
 
Therefore, I recommend the Board adopt the attached Resolution proclaiming September 
23, 2022 as Native American Day in Nevada County to acknowledge and support the 
historical and continued cultural significance of Native Americans in Nevada County.  
 
Sincerely,  
 
 
Ed Scofield 
District II Supervisor  
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